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18 December 2023 
 
Xavier Walsh 
fyi-request-24967-ef4a8f4c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: OIA 108368 
 
Tēnā koe Xavier 
 
Official Information Act request: Turnover rates 
 
Thank you for your email of 30 November 2023, requesting, under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act), information relating to the Ministry of Justice’s (the Ministry) turnover rate 
over the past ten years. Specifically, you requested:  
 

Can you please provide your annual turnover rate per the past 10 years. Preferably, I 
would like a table to identify what your turnover rate is every year over that time period 

 
In response to your request, please see the table below. This information is also available on 
the Ministry’s website at: justice.govt.nz/about/about-us/corporate-publications/  
 
The Ministry’s unplanned turnover rate for financial years 2012/13 – 2022-23: 
 

Financial 
Years 

Turnover rate 

2022/23 19.7% 

2021/22 20.8% 

2020/21 15.8% 

2019/20 12.9% 

2018/19 17.4% 

2017/18 14.4% 

2016/17 14.8% 

2015/16 14.7% 

2014/15 14.0% 

2013/14 13.6% 

2012/13 12.6% 

 
 



If you require any further information, please contact Media & Social Media Manager Joe 
Locke at media@justice.govt.nz. 
 
Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the 
Ministry website at: justice.govt.nz/about/official-information-act-requests/oia-responses/. 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Office of the Ombudsman may be 
contacted by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phone on 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
 
 
Kelvin Watson 
Deputy Secretary, Corporate and Digital Services 
 


